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Project Description 
 
The Industry Way and 120th Avenue intersections 
experience significant vehicular turning conflicts 
due to their proximity, high mainline traffic 
volumes, and limited mainline gaps during peak 
hours. In coordination with the local community 
council, residents expressed concerns regarding 
excessive speeds on Old Seward Highway, the 
difficulty of making a left turn out of 120th Avenue, 
as well as cut-through traffic on 120th Avenue.  

To mitigate angle crashes, DOT&PF proposes to 
install a raised median on Old Seward Highway 
with directional left-in only median openings at 
Industry Way and 120th Avenue. This is expected 
to reduce the number of angle crashes at these 
intersections by limiting the allowable left-turning 
movements and by simplifying a motorist’s 
decision-making at the stop-controlled 
approaches.  

 
Project Schedule 
  

Public Involvement  Ongoing 
Preliminary Design 2024 – 2025 
Final Design 2025 – 2026 
Anticipated Construction 
(or later based on available funding) 2026 

 
 

MARCH 2025 

HSIP: Old 
Seward Highway 
Industry Way to 
120th Avenue 
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DOT&PF 
Christina Huber, PE, Project Manager 
(907) 269-0572 
christina.huber@alaska.gov  
 

Lounsbury 
Dave Gamez, PE, Project Manager 
907-743-2130 
d.gamez@lounsburyinc.com 

Project Communications 
Talli Vittetoe 
(907) 562-2000 
tvittetoe@dowl.com  
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